Lakehead University (Orillia Campus) seeks applicants to fill a tenure track appointment
in Mathematical Sciences to commence August 1, 2008.

Rank of appointment is dependent on qualifications, teaching, and research experience.
Successful candidates are expected to initiate vigorous externally funded research programs
and participate in graduate programs. All applicants should hold an earned Ph.D. in
Mathematics or a related field by time of appointment.

Please note that all positions are subject to final budgetary approval. Applicants should
submit a curriculum vitae, a statement of their teaching and research interests, re-prints
and pre-prints of publications, and contact information for three referees, to:

Dr. Laurie S. Hayes, Vice-President (Academic) and Provost, Lakehead University 955
Oliver Road, Thunder Bay, ON P7B 5E1 e-mail:
vpacademic@lakeheadu.ca <mailto:vpacademic@Qlakeheadu.ca>

A completed Confirmation of Immigration/Citizenship Status should accompany your
package. This form is available on our website at: http://hr.lakeheadu.ca/pdf/immig.pdf

Review of applications will begin on January 15, 2008.

All qualified candidates are encouraged to apply; however, Canadian citizens and perma-
nent residents will be given priority. Lakehead University is committed to employment
equity, welcomes diversity in the workplace, and encourages applications from all qualified
applicants including women, individuals within visible minorities, Aboriginal persons, and
persons with disabilities.



